
MEMORANDUM 
 

June 8, 2011 
 

 
TO:                         All House Members 
 
FROM:                  Rep. Paul Costa 
 
SUBJECT:             Proposed Legislation – Video Gaming 
 
 

In the near future, I will be re-introducing legislation that would allow for the placement of 
video gaming machines at businesses holding a liquor license. 
 
                My legislation would allow up to 5 video gaming machines in a licensed facility that would 
require each machine to be centrally connected to a computer system run by the Department of 
Revenue, similar to the lottery system we have in place.  This legislation would generate an estimated 
$700 million dollars for the Commonwealth.   
 
                If you would like to co-sponsor this legislation, please contact Peggy Kieres in my office at 783-
1914 (Ext. 6194) or via e-mail pkieres@pahouse.net . 
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